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  Friday, 27th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re: Class Reorganisation for September 2025 
 

I am writing to inform you of the results of our recent class reorganisation. I am pleased to 
confirm that every child has been placed with one of their three preferred choices. The children 
will be meeting their new classmates during the day today and we will post the class lists on 
Google Classroom at 2.00pm for your reference.  
 
We fully understand that change can be difficult for both children and parents, and we 
appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. The process of reorganisation 
was a complex task, requiring us to carefully consider the needs of each individual child while 
ensuring balanced and effective class groups.  
 
I am confident that the new classes will provide a positive and supportive learning environment 
for all our pupils. Our staff are committed to making this transition as smooth as possible and to 
supporting all pupils in their new classes. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Shona Pitcher 
Headteacher 
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